
What We Are Learning This Week in Year 5 
Week Commencing 29th September 2025 

 
English 
 
This week we will be starting to look at some poetry including The Highwayman by 
Alfred Noyes. This will lead us onto discussing the poem in detail, reciting it with the 
appropriate tone and looking at the rich vocabulary found within the poem.  
 
For more information about Alfred Noyes click here. 
 
For a dramatised reading of the poem click here. 
 
 

Things to do at home:  
 
Read the poem Matilda  by Hilaire 
Belloc and have a look at this video 
for an example of a dramatic recital 
as well as other works by this poet. 
Encourage your child to practise 
reciting this poem in an exciting 
manner and if they feel confident 
they can show their efforts to the 
rest of the class. 
 
 

This week’s spellings:  
 

invention, injection, action, hesitation, completion, competition, explanation, 
pronunciation, dictation, position, fiction 
 
 

Maths 
This week, we will continue to look at addition and subtraction of numbers with 4 or 
more digits and begin to use the inverse to check that our answers are correct. 
Lastly, we will use our knowledge of rounding to estimate what our answers should 
be before beginning to calculate.  
 
Your child can play the following game, to revise all four operations click here. 
 
Things to do at home: 
This video can help your child understand the usefulness of the inverse operation for 

checking answers. 

Click here for an interesting video; written explanation and activities for column 

addition. 

Click here for an interesting video; written explanation and activities for column 

subtraction. 

https://www.poetryfoundation.org/poets/alfred-noyes
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ryu1JZiSbHo
https://www.poetrybyheart.org.uk/poems/matilda/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=NLco4RS75PE
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zd2f7nb/articles/zn2y7nb
https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p017s885
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zy2mn39/articles/z3kmrwx
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zy2mn39/articles/zc78srd


Other Subjects: 
 
In art, we have been exploring typography and will begin working with maps. For 
example, we will be drawing on maps to try and make our work stand out over all the 
roads and other landmarks to work on our confidence when drawing.  
 
For your information… 
Wednesday 1st October is our Ancient Greek Workshop! 
 
At Home: 
If possible, it would be great to see the children dressed up as Ancient Greek 
citizens, warriors or Gods and Goddesses. Please do not spend any money in 
finding a costume. It can be quite effective to use a plain white bed sheet and adapt 
it to make it look a bit like a toga – your child may have dressed up like this for the 
Roman workshop last year.  This can then be adapted to make them look like Greek 
warriors! For more fun, your child can call themselves by a traditional Greek name 
for the day. Look below for some ideas: 
 
 

Please remember… 
Friday 3rd October- Harvest Non-Uniform Day – please bring a can, 
bottle or packet to help us support the Broxbourne Food Bank.   
Thank you! 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 


